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Plano ISD Future Planning Task Force
March 3, 2022
Sockwell Professional Learning Center

Task Force Attendees

Abbie Alter, Leigh Althaus, Eric Atchley, Caitlin Bailey-Garafola, Nathan Barbera, Jessica
Bartnick, Deni Bleggi, John Boog-Scott, Robyn Burkhead, Penny Chapman, Rick Cinclair,
Michael Cook, Jennifer Denton, Brooke Derdiger, Andre Devillier, Suzanne Drotman, Ryan
Dry, Jill Engelking, Lisa Fox, Cody Graham, Benton Hall, Sharon Hirsch, Will Hodges
Mona Kafeel, Bob Kehr, Liz Lansing, Tarrah Lantz, Jan Lohmann, Adrienne Mageors, Kelle
Marsalis, Jenna Maynard, Holly Nguyen, Dan Prendergast, Julie Richard, Coty
Rodriguez-Anderson, Kale Sears, Sheetal Shant, Rekha Shenoy, Monica Shortino, Joanna
Spiars, Ryan Steele, Bill Tiede, Kim Torten Rabinowitz, Mike Waid

Staff Attendees

Dr. Selenda Anderson, Sara Bonser, Dr. Beth Brockman, Karen Buechman, Dr.Rhonda Davis,
Matt Frey, Dr. Courtney Gober, Dr. Katrina Hasley, Johnny Hill, Ashley Hipp, Karen Kalhoefer,
Jeremy Kondrat, Dr. Saul Laredo, Lariza Liner, Dr. Gloria Martinez, Sherra McGaha, Bill
McLaughlin, Shannon Patterson, Tony Pearson, Juan Ramos, Lesley Range-Stanton, Bart
Rosebure, Mark Skinner, Jeff Smith, Jill Stoker, Patrick Tanner, Kathy Waskow, Dash
Weerasinghe

Welcome

Welcome was provided by Rick Cinclair, Planning Task Force Community Co-Chair and Ken
Helvey, Facilitator

Review previous meeting Questions/RFI’s

Ken Helvey provided an overview of the responses to the questions from Meeting 1.

District Facility Services Presentation

Juan Ramos, Tony Pearson and Johnny Hill provided a District Facility Services presentation
to the whole group. The Facility and Infrastructure Assessment evaluates nearly 9.4 million
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square feet of school facilities and scores all 72 campuses and 19 auxiliary sites.

> To use data to identify potential needs and to provide direction of where dollars are
spent for optimization.

> To maintain and continue to develop this assessment as a valuable tool to help
promote the District’s vision to maintain high quality facilities.

Information was shared regarding building additions, building replacements, major
renovations, minor renovations and systems/compliance.

Break out groups

The Planning Task force heard presentations in breakout groups in the areas of: Safety and
Security, Technology, Extra/Co-Curricular Activities, CTE and Innovative Programs,
Transportation.

Next Steps

Each member was asked to submit their preferences for working groups for future meetings.
The next meeting will be held at Plano Senior High School on March 24, 2022.

The meeting was closed by Planning Task Force Chair Marshall Jackson.




